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Friday 7th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our school has been invited to perform as part of the Newman Collegiate Choir at St Margaret Ward 
Catholic Academy Summer Concert in the evening of Monday 1st July 2024.  The concert will also 
feature excellent music from St Margaret Ward’s Orchestras and Jazz ensemble, soloists from 
around the Collegiate academies and smaller groups. Parents who attended the Christmas concert 
earlier this year, in December, have been full of praise for the standards achieved by the students 
and eagerly shared how much they enjoyed the evening.  
 
I am opening up this opportunity to children in Key Stage 2. The songs will be learnt in curriculum 
lessons and choir will also rehearse them after school on Tuesdays.  
 
Parents will need to provide transport to and from the event at St Margaret Ward Catholic 
Academy, Little Chell Lane Tunstall, ST6 6LZ arriving by 6.30pm for a short run-through with singers 
from the other academies before the concert starts at 7pm. The concert should finish by 9.15pm.  
 
Tickets are available on the door, cash only, priced at £4 (£3 concessions) and include interval 
refreshments.  
 
Please return the form on Scopay by Friday 28th June. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Amison 
Music Teacher 
 

 
 

 
 

Archdiocese of Birmingham 

Our Lady of Grace Catholic Academy 

Principal: Mrs S Rathbone, BA (Hons) NPQH 

Woodland Street, Biddulph, Stoke - on - Trent, Staffordshire, ST8 6LW 

Tel: 01782 512644 

E-mail:office@olognewman.co.uk 

Website: http://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk 

http://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk/

